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     The Peoria Area World Affairs
Council is a not-for-profit organization
that promotes a better understanding
of world affairs through public
programs that bring leading national
and international experts to Peoria.
This Council is exploring the
possibility of adopting a new logo and
has asked me to to develop several
ideas for their consideration.
    Take a look at the top three images
I’ve designed and let me know which
one you like the best. Email me at
Suzette@SuzetteBoulais.com.

Present logo

    For many years I was in a
prayer group with three very
special women. We read
spiritual literature, discussed
films, and supported each other
in our spiritual journey. Going
through some of my older
artwork, I came across this
painting I did in honor of us four
friends. I dedicate this painting
to Sandy Graves, one of the
members of our prayer group
who died from breast cancer
earlier this summer.

“Colors of
Four Friends”
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